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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I would be in favour of introducing a scheme that supports a depasit system on both plastic and glass
bottles, as it would incentives people to keep their bottles in their house until they want to bring them
back, and helps prevent people from littering as people would be inclined to keep their bottle and return it
for either store credit or cash value of the bottle.

50 many other countries in the EU have a deposit scheme and Ireland has been lagging behind in this
regard, it's time we caught up and implemented our own scheme.

Thank you for your time and hopefully we can have a system of our own,
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